
Storm Drain Marking Program  

April 22, 2010, Earth Day 
Storm Drains on your street could have yellow fish painted beside them.  

The yellow fish are there to remind us that storm drains on our roadways empty 
directly into local streams and eventually into the Columbia. We need to keep 
harmful things out of these storm drains. Storm Drain Marking is a conservation 
and education project developed by Fisheries and Oceans Canada.  

The fish are will be painted by us, local volunteers, residents and children who 
care about our local streams. We will then hand out brochures door-to-door 
throughout the community to explain this valuable program. We are planning on 
launching this event on April, 22, 2010, Earth Day.  You can help, too, please 
contact Jennifer (250-231-2954) if you would like to volunteer for this fun 
event! 

 

 

 

 

 


